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PRE-SOLICITATION NOTICE 
Solicitation No. SGE500-13-R-0098  

 
 
The Regional Procurement Support Office intends to issue a request for proposal (RFP) under full and 
open competition for numerous PEPFAR construction and supply and installation of pre-fabricated 
structures throughout Zimbabwe on behalf of the U.S. Department the Center for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC), Zimbabwe. 
 
It is the Government’s intention to award multiple indefinite-delivery indefinite-quantity (IDIQ) 
construction contracts for the supply and installation of pre-fabricated structures throughout Zimbabwe.  
The Contracts will be for one base and four option years.  Each contract includes related coordination with 
local health minister, utility authorities and other companies as required to complete the project.  Each 
contractor awarded an IDIQ contract will be given fair consideration (as defined by the Federal Acquisition 
Regulation (FAR) Part 16.505 (b) (1)) for award of the individual projects by task order.  Performance of 
services will be at various sites throughout Zimbabwe. Most individual projects will be in the range of 
$175,000 to $250,000 U.S. dollars.   
 
Potential contractors shall be in possession of all required permits and licenses to perform general 
construction work in Zimbabwe.  The pre-proposal conference and site visit date and location/s will be 
provided with the solicitation package, the pre-proposal conference and site visit will be held sometime in 
early November, 2013. All communication, correspondence, and documentation shall be in English.  Any 
translations desired by offerors must be made at their own expense.  The contract shall be governed by U.S. 
laws and regulations. 

 
The solicitation will be issued on or about October 14, 2013.  Contract award is planned for late November 
or early December 2013, the solicitation package will contain the first fifteen (15) locations of 
approximately three hundred (300) individual pre-fabricated structures at different locations throughout 
Zimbabwe. It is the US Governments intent to award the remaining locations via task order to the 
companies receiving the award of the indefinite-delivery indefinite-quantity (IDIQ) contracts. 
 
The RFP/solicitation document will be issued to firms providing written notice of their interest (including 
full physical address, e-mail address, point of contact and telephone number) to the contract specialist, 
Colum Mullan via e-mail: mullanpc@state.gov  or fax (49-069-7535-3329) not later than October 14, 
2013. 


